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Milan, 10 February 2012 - After a period of intense and fruitful work, 

performed with shared satisfaction, today Gianni Vallardi and Il Sole 24 Ore 

mutually terminated the employment relationship and all related positions. 

The news was issued jointly by Il Sole 24 Ore and Dott. Vallardi. 

 

The 24 Ore Group thanks Gianni Vallardi for his valuable work and wishes 

him all the best for the new projects ahead.  
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